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 What we are learning about: 
Numeracy 

In Numeracy this term, we will be learning to round two-

digit numbers to the nearest 10. We will also be exploring 

how to share equally. Additionally, we will be learning to 

recognise the tens and ones within numbers and will be 

working on recognising the place value of numerals within 

two-digit numbers.  

Primary 2 will also be learning to tell the times o’clock and 

half past on both the digital and analogue clocks. If you 

could reinforce this at home that would be greatly 

appreciated.  

The children will also be developing their understanding of 

measurement by measuring length, weight, volume and 

mass using non-standard units.  

 

 

Literacy 
Primary 2 will be learning about the key features 

of persuasive and narrative writing and will produce 

these independently. We will continue to work on 

sentence structure daily to ensure that children 

are growing in confidence when structuring their 

own sentences. Within reading, we will be 

developing our knowledge of common words as well 

as working on reading with fluency and expression. 

The children will also be working on finding and 

using information from non-fiction texts. 

For Listening and Talking, we will be developing our 

skills in Group Talk.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Health and Wellbeing 
In PE we are currently working on team games and our team work skills. 

In class we will be looking at different feelings and expressing advanced emotions through 

various activities as well as exploring healthy lifestyles. 

Religious Education 

Within RE this term we will focus on Lent and why this is a special time for our faith. We will 

also explore the Sacraments and their importance as well as continuing to practise our Mass 

responses. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Things to remember… 
 

Our PE days are Monday and Tuesday. Please ensure that your child has a full Gym kit and is 

wearing no jewellery on these days or they will not be able to take part. 

 

Home Learning: Your child should bring their Home Learning folder to school with them 

every Friday. Home Learning is a mix of activities and reading from the Home Learning 

folder and activities on Seesaw. This is to ensure a variety of tasks to make Home Learning 

enjoyable for your child. Please share any achievements through Seesaw so that we can 

celebrate them in school.  

  



Our Topic…. Throughout Term 3 our topic will be Global 

Goal 10: Reduced Inequalities. We will be looking at the main 

factors that cause inequalities in the world today and what 

we can do to help reduce these. 

                

 


